
 

 

         

 

 

FCA will cancel practice if Rochester Area Public Schools Cancel due to snow or ice conditions.  Since 
the concerns with kids having to walk/wait outside for buses in the cold do not exist in the event of school 
cancellation because the cold temps occur, practices will still be held unless otherwise notified by email 
from FCA Sports Staff.  

If inclement weather arises and would affect Saturday games, FCA Sports Staff will monitor the weather 
conditions and determine the safety of road travel.  In the event of needing to cancel, all participants will 
be notified via email by 7am Saturday.  Please be sure to check your email prior to leaving for your 
scheduled game.  If there is no email about the league cancelling, then the game(s) will be played as 
scheduled.  We understand that some families travel from outside of Rochester and may choose not to 
attend due to your local road conditions regardless of the league’s decision.  

 


